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20th May 2019  

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

It is my pleasure to write to you with information regarding the Upper Five prom, which will be taking 

place at the Peninsula Hotel on Wednesday 19th June. 

 

The prom, which is organised by the students of The Ladies’ College and Elizabeth College, with support 

from staff at both colleges is, traditionally, a time for the students to celebrate all their hard work and mark 

the end of the GCSE examinations.   

 

Both Colleges are delighted to support the students in this event; it a great opportunity for the students to 

relax and enjoy the company of friends – as well as a great opportunity to make new ones – as a mark of 

all their efforts this exam season. 

 

On the night, there will be a drinks reception from 6.30pm-7.30pm, followed by a 3 course meal and 

dancing.  The evening will finish at 10.30pm.  Tickets for the Upper Five prom are priced at £32 each. 

 

Although primarily organised by the students themselves, this event will be staffed by both colleges and all 

students are required to meet the high expectations that we have of them, whether they are in College, or 

off-site enjoying themselves, as with this event.  For the safety and enjoyment of all the students, we do 

reserve the right to refuse entry to the hotel / ask students to leave, if those expectations are not met.   

The dress code for this event is smart suits and evening dresses.  There will be a college photographer at 

the prom to capture the fun of the evening. 

 

Tickets for the prom will go on sale from The Ladies’ College and Elizabeth College receptions from 

Wednesday 22nd May to 2nd June.  Students will be required to make their menu choices at the time 

of purchasing their ticket. Tickets will be numbered and must be presented at the door for entry. 

 

Although the next few weeks will no doubt prove challenging for all our students, as they embark on their 

public examinations, we hope that they will also look forward to what promises to be a wonderful evening 

of celebration. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Maggie King 

 

Maggie King 

Senior School Year Coordinator – Upper Five 


